
Discuss and take any action to approve proposal of FGM Architects to serve 

as architect for public safety headquarters and authorize Interim City 

Manager to enter into contract in accordance with proposal upon City 

Attorney’s approval of form of contract. 

 

 

 

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY 
 

  

 

BACKGROUND:   

This is for professional services phase relating to programing and schematic design services only 

for the City’s future Public Safety Building. This phase lasts approximately 12 weeks. 

FGM Architects, Inc. is an employee-owned firm with 200+ professionals in eight offices across 

five states, has a track record of changemaking leadership in the Texas architectural community. 

FGMA offers unparalleled public safety expertise. One of their current key regional projects is the 

new public safety building for the City of Victoria. 

FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS: $162,000 funded by 2024E Bond Proceeds 

RECOMMENDATION: Staff recommend approving the proposal and authorize Interim City 

Manager to enter into a contract.  

ATTACHMENTS: FGM Architects Proposal  


